
December 2012 

Our purpose is to encourage everyone through friendship to know Jesus Christ 
and to help each other develop our God-given talents for His Glory.  

Contact: Jean 555 1947, Email: cffdauckland@gmail.com 
Internet: www.cmwdt.org.nz (CFFD page) and Facebook 

We have just had our final event for the year - Celebrating Christmas at Northcote 
Baptist Church. It was a great evening concert where many people, including the 
committee took part in various items followed by supper. 
 
We would like to thank all those who have helped with our camp and events during this 
past year. We could not have done it without you. 

In January the committee will be having an Advance day to plan for the future and for 
where we believe God is taking this ministry. 
 
Our next event will be a picnic on Saturday 9th February at Harbour View Reserve in Te 
Atatu Peninsula which also happens to be Ian Sinclair’s 34th birthday, who is one of our 
committee members. 
 
Our camp will once again be happening  at Carey Park from Friday 12th to Sunday 14th 
April which is always a fantastic occasion. Registration forms will be out in February. 
 
The CFFD Committee would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year and we look forward to all God has in store for Christian Fellowship For Disabled 
Auckland in 2013. 





 
 

12th—14th April 2013 
Carey Park Henderson 

Speaker: Charles Hewlett 
(Principal, Carey Baptist College) 

 
Registration forms will be available 

in February 2013 

Saturday 9
th

 February 2013 
Harbour View Reserve 

Harbour View Road (end of street) 
 Te  Atatu Peninsula 

Bring a picnic lunch and something to sit on. 
Contact Jean for more information. 

Phone: 555 1947; Email: cffdauckland@gmail.com 




